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CPA REPRIMANDED BY BOARD

The Nebraska State Board of Public Accountancy at their July 18, 2014, after
holding a public hearing in the matter, ordered Nebraska Certified Public Accountant
(CPA) Mr. Ronald J. Baxa be censured and reprimanded. The hearing was held due to
notice Mr. Baxa was the subject of the Kansas State Board of Accountancy Summary
Order #2013-34 indicating he failed to respond to inquities of the Board and be properly
registered in Kansas while holding out as a CPA.

The Nebraska State Board of Public Accountancy administers public accountancy law in Nebraska. Six of the eight Board
Members are certified public accountants with active permits to practice and two are members of the public. Information
about licensed CPA’s can be obtained by calling the Board office at (402) 471-3595.
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